New Student Referral Tuition Credit Program

Here is a great way to reduce your
tuition costs and bless our school. The :
most effective way families can learn “N
about Jesse Remington High School is
from a personal referral. Your testimony
about our school is the most valuable p
marketing tool for recruiting new Tutcn! . .
families. Spread the word about the e
important ministry of Jesse Remington
and receive a tuition credit for each new
family you refer and enrolls at JRHS. e
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Amount of the Credit
Current families will receive a $500 credit for each new family they refer to JRHS and whose
children attend the school on a full-time basis. The referral credit is on a per family basis and
may only be applied to tuition. For example, if a new family has two children to be enrolled,
there would be a $500 tuition credit for that referral. The credit applies for the academic year the
referred student enrolls and does not continue to subsequent years.

Award of the Credit

Once the student is accepted and enrolled, the referring family will be notified. The credit will be
applied to the tuition account of the referring family at the start of the third quarter contingent
upon the referred student(s) ongoing enrollment. Multiple referrals earn multiple discounts
totaling up to the amount of full tuition. If a family opts to pay their entire tuition in one payment
in August to take advantage of the single payment discount, the school will issue the credit in
the form of a check at the start of the third quarter.

Eligibility for the Credit

The credit will be paid for families that have not previously been enrolled at JRHS. The
prospective student/family must clearly identify the referring family through the application and
interview process in order for the referring family to receive the tuition credit. If two referring
families are identified, then each family receives a $250 credit. Families must be current on all
tuition and fees to receive the tuition credit.

Upcoming Opportunities to Connect Prospective Families:

1. Campus Preview Events--encourage curious families to register to attend an Open
House in November, January, February or March. Registration is open now:
www.jrhs.org/open-house.

2. Taste & Tour Days! Always free for first time guests, and campus tours available
immediately after lunch. Alist of days can be found at jrhs.org/agape-lunch.



